
 

 

 

  
                                                                        

 

 
 
 
Melbourne, 24-09-2023 
 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 
 
Dear members, 
 
This notice is to advise you of the upcoming Annual General Meeting of the members of the Vietnamese 
Evangelical Church in Australia - Melbourne Inc.  The details of this meeting are as follows: 
 
Date:  Sunday 29-10-2023 
Time: 12:00PM   
Location:  45 Pickett Street, Footscray 3011  
 
Agenda:  
 
1. Confirmation of minutes of the last AGM held on 31-07-2022 and the EGM held on 25-09-2022.  
2. Brief report on Church Ministries.   
3. Internal Auditor report on the financial year ended on 30-06-2023. 
4. Presentation of Treasurer on the Annual Financial statement. 
5. Election of Church Committee for 2023-2025 term.  

  
 
In the love of Jesus Christ. 
 
Ve Nguyen, Secretary 
by authority of the Church Committee. 
 
All inquiries should be directed to the Secretary Team email secretary@vecamelbourne.com.au 
or PO Box 2114 Footscray VIC 3011. 
 
 
 
Notes: 
● This meeting may be postponed due to unforeseen events to the next available Sunday.  
● The minutes of the AGM held on 31-07-2022 and the EGM held on 25-09-2022 are published on the 

church website www.vecamelbourne.com.au. 
● The Brief report on Church Ministries, including a summary of the Annual Financial Statement, will be 

handed out on the date of the AGM. 
● Voting by proxy is not allowed. 
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